
The Reading Abbey Revealed project 

 

A photocall was held on 16
th

 Dec 2015 to mark the wonderful news that the bid for Heritage Lottery 

Funding was successful.  Work can therefore now go ahead to conserve the Abbey ruins, with a view to 

re-opening them to the public in 2018.  A few behind-the-scenes photographs of the photocall are shown 

below. 

 

 

 



 

 



 

  



 



 





 



 


